

Dear Community Partner,

I am pleased to announce that the Girls Lacrosse Club of Frisco (GLCOF) is hosting a Casino Night Fundraiser Saturday, October 23. Since this exciting event offers great exposure for your business, I wanted to give you the opportunity to get involved.

The Frisco Fury Casino Night is the main Fall fundraiser for our organization which strives to make participation in the sport of lacrosse affordable, safe and a positive experience for girls. We encourage players to develop a positive attitude, self-discipline, respect for others, and commitment to the success of their team and club. Your involvement will help the program be available to more girls in our community.

You can participate in The Frisco Fury Casino Night by either being a sponsor of our event or donating a silent auction item. Information about sponsorship levels and the form to fill out is on the next page. Your donation will benefit over 130 girls enrolled in our league this year by providing equipment, scholarships, and coaching staff.

Please contact Brian Creveling if you would like to participate. You can reach him at (469) 766-3993 or fundraising@glcof.com.

Thank you in advance for your consideration in sponsoring our event.

With warm regards,

Brian Creveling Member-At-Large, Fundraising Chair Board of Directors, Girls Lacrosse Club of Frisco



Sponsorship Levels

High Roller – Title Sponsor - \$1,000

- Company name and logo featured on all event materials. Ex. Frisco Fury Casino Night sponsored by (your company)
- Company name displayed on website
- Company name and logo on event signage
- Featured in social media communication
- 4 tickets to the event

Silent Auction Sponsor - \$500

- Company name on signage on silent auction tables
- Company name and logo on silent auction preview email to guests
- Company name and logo on event signage
- Thank you in social media communication
- 2 tickets to the event

Table Sponsors - \$200

- Company name displayed on casino tables
- Thank you social media communication

The Girls Lacrosse Club of Frisco is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization and your donation is tax deductible. Please fill out the form below and email to fundraising@gclof.com.

Company Name:		
Contact:	Phone Number:	
Email:		
Sponsorship Level:		
Silent Auction Item Description:		
Silent Auction Item Estimated Value		